
North East School Division   
402 Main Street 
PO Box 6000 
Melfort, SK S0E 1A0 
P: 306-752-5741; F: 306-752-1933 

 
 

 
 
February 17, 2022 
 
To: Northeast Municipalities, Principals, School Community Council Members 
 
On behalf of the North East School Division, I am pleased to invite you to a Municipal and School Community 
Council linkage with the Board of Education and the Director of Education. 
 
The session will be held:   

DATE:  Tuesday, March 22, 2022 
TIME:  7:00pm-9:00pm 
LOCATION:  Tisdale Golden Age Centre 
  1117 97th Street, Tisdale SK 
  
A presentation will showcase the NESD’s response to supporting continued access to learning opportunities 
during the global health pandemic utilizing digital tools.  The presentation will highlight the initial collaborative 
efforts, the on-going strategic work in supporting digital learning, and the sustained benefits as we begin to 
transition out of the pandemic.  We will share insights and classroom experiences highlighting the ways our 
digital platforms supported and continue to assist students, parents, and teachers with learning. 
 
All School Community Councils members are invited to attend.   
 
RSVP the following information to Triki Zenner at zenner.triki@nesd.ca by Thursday, March 18, 2022: 

• Principals – number of School Community Council attending 
• Municipal administrators – number attending and the name(s) of elected representative(s) attending.  

 
 
AGENDA  
 

1. Welcome and introductions 
2. Presentation: Responding to the Pandemic: The Evolution of NESD’s Digital Learning 
3. Municipal and School Community Questions and Comments 
4. Safe Travels  

 
 
Thank You,  

 
Don Rempel 
Director of Education 
North East School Division 
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